
Buddhist Lam Bing Yim Memorial School 

(Sponsored by The Hong Kong Buddhist Association) 

9th March, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Collection of Second Term Books 

 

To let students study at home, parents and students can collect second term books according to the date and 

time shown below: 

Level Date Time Venue 

Primary 1 11/3(Wed) 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Romm 102 

Primary 2 11/3(Wed) 12:00 - 3:00p.m. Romm 102 

Primary 3 12/3(Thu) 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Romm 102 

Primary 4 12/3(Thu) 12:00 - 3:00p.m. Romm 102 

Primary 5 13/3(Fri) 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Romm 102 

Primary 6 13/3(Eri) 12:00 - 3:00p.m. Romm 102 

Please wear a mask when coming back to school. To avoid infection of diseases in a crowded area, please 

collect the books according to the date and time shown above. 

 

Remarks: 

*If parents or students have symptoms of upper respiratory tract infection, please do not go to school.  

*Parents must collect the books with a receipt. 

*If parents cannot collect the books during the time shown on the table, you can collect them at our school 

office after 16th March (Mon to Fri) from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms. Lee Suk Yee 

Principal 

 

*If there is any discrepancy between the English and Chinese version, the Chinese version shall prevail. 


